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Thank you for your request for information, received on 9 May 2013. You asked us the
following questions:

“Can | make a request for the following information under Freedom of Information
legislation?

How much has it cost to maintain the Olympic Park and the Olympic Stadium since it
was handed over to the London Legacy Co?

Could you break this down into total cost for Olympic Park and Stadium combined
and then the separate amount for the Olympic Stadium?

If you could let me know the monthly cost of ownership of these two assets, | would
also appreciate it.”

The handover to London Legacy Development Corporation (LLDC) of the Olympic venues
and responsibility for their transformation was completed by January 2013. From that time
the entire Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park (the Park) has been under a programme of works
changing the infrastructure so as to develop a lasting legacy. As a result no maintenance
expenditure has been incurred and will not be until the transformation works have been
completed.

With regard to the Stadium, transformation works have not yet commenced and
maintenance costs for the period from transfer to the LLDC in mid-December 2012 to April
2013 inclusive of approximately £343,000 have been incurred.

As the sites are wholly owned by LLDC there are no additional costs of ownership for either
the Park or the Stadium.

Please note: you are not permitted to re-use the information for publishing or issuing copies
to the public, you will require the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10



1 Stratford Place
Montfichet Road
London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





